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CM2685-WA 17-CO0 1 

CHANGE ORDER APPROVAL FORM 

PROJECT: Existing Monitoring Well Abandonments, FDEP Reporting and Abandonment/Installation of New Well 
PZ-12R at the West Nassau Landfill 

CHANGE ORDER NUMBER: l 

DATE: 11 / 16/20 

CONTRACT NUMBER: CM2685-W A 17 

TO CONSULTANT: S2Li 

Reason for Change Order: No Cost Time Extension - Thirty (30) days 

S2Li was scheduled to begin well abandonments and new well services the week of November 9, 2020, but the 
work was delayed due to the weather impacts from Hurricane Eta. The work is now scheduled to begin on 
November 30, 2020 and S2Li requests a time extension of thirty (30) days. Therefore, extending the expiration 
of the work authorization from December 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020. 

Original Work Authorization Sum ................................... . 
Net Change by Previous Change Order/Supplemental Agreement. 
Work Authorization Sum Prior to this Change Order. ...... ... .. ... . . 

Amount of this Change Order (Add) ... ......... ......... .... . 

$ 38,080.70 
$ 0.00 
$ 38,080.70 

$ 0.00 

New Work Authorization Sum Including this Change Order ................ $ 38,080.70 

DATE: ~j/_-;'._f_-?tJ_ '2LJ __ _ 

DATE: ! / /t?~ /2ocJe, 
~6C(/4f_ Wt f /VI 

DATE: f//zl.//'Jo 
and Budget 1./o bud.:Pf 1 ~ptlCt u L 

APPROVED BY: _ 11;6£.---,v:..~~'----~~_,_-=-,,______ DA TE: #/J' .,/4, 

APPROVED BY: ------~N=/A~-----­
Daniel B. Leeper, Chairman 

ATTEST: NIA 
John A. Crawford, Clerk of Courts 

Account No. 01362534-531000 

DATE: _ /J._/ 1_/_;t_O __ , I 

DATE: _________ _ 

DATE: __________ _ 



Susan Gilbert 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Becky: 

Omar Smith <osmith@s2li .com > 

Monday, November 09, 2020 2:19 PM 

Becky Diden; Douglas Pod iak 
Edward Diden; 'Sam Levin'; 'Cheryl Hollister'; Richard L. Potts Jr.; 'Omar E. Smith, P.E., 

V.P.' 
S2Li - CM2685-WA 17 - Request for No Additional Cost, 30 day Time Extension 

We were scheduled to begin the well abandonments and new well services under S2Li's CM2685-WA17 th is 
week at the West Nassau Landfill. Due to the lingering storm, the driller has reschedu led the work for the week 

of November 30th . We will have the new we ll surveyed the following week, with the report to FDEP submitted 

soon after. Unfortunately, our Work Authorization {WA) 17's time limit ends on December 1, 2020, so we are 

requesting a 30 day no additional cost, time extension so the work under this WA w ill be completed by 
December 31, 2020. 

As an addit ional note, we will be notifying FDEP of this delay. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Omar E. Smith, P.E., V.P. 

S2L,lncorporated 
Office: 407-47S-9163 • Fax: 407-475-9169 • Mobile: 770-330-1638 


